June 23, 1951

J. D. Hancock
9168 Kirby Building
Dallas, Texas

Dear Sir:

We recelived ohdy on cdgy of the glgetric
log for the #1 A, W, Browm well. We have forwarded
the copy to the Sante\F g¢ and would appreciate

your sending us a tfe* op pr £iles.

In
two coples of
and one whiph

you please send us
¢ Yogs, one for our flles
rward to the Santa Fe office.

Very truly yours,

Al Greer
0il and nas Tnspector Dist. #8.



